
 

 

Special Meeting of Board of Selectmen 

Warren Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road             

December 26, 2019 at 9:30 am 

 

There will be a special meeting of the Board of Selectmen on December 26, 2019 

at 9:30 am. Called by Craig Nelson and Alex Papp for the purpose of extending the 

Health insurance for Town employees after the current policy expires on 

December 31st at midnight. 

 

A.  Discussion and action on the Town Health Insurance 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Board of Selectmen Members 

 

            Craig Nelson 

Alex Papp 


